
 

 
 

 

 

22nd March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Reminder of routines for week commencing Monday 8th April 
 
 
Thank you for your support this week during the partial school closure as we know it has not been easy. 
 
As you are aware, work is being carried out on the building which will continue during the Easter break and 
for the first week back (week commencing Monday 8th April).   
 

As a reminder, the original plan for pupils will remain in place for the first week back after Easter: 
 

 Year 6 pupils will continue to work at Landau Forte Academy Amington in order to reduce any 
disruption to their learning at this time.  As we have seen this week, all Year 6 children will be in 
school each day.  The routines and times will be the same. 

 

 The pupils who are signed up for a place at Greenacres will continue with the same routines and 
times. 

 

 For all other pupils, remote learning will continue to be in operation as originally planned.  Packs are 
still available for collection from the main Greenacres office until 3:30pm today.  Please contact your 
child’s class teacher with any queries or if you haven’t been able to collect your child’s pack yet. 

 

   
Thank you for your understanding.  I wish you a restful Easter break and look forward to seeing you all soon. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Louise Bridge, Principal 


